
A huge thank you for completing our Spring Parent Questionnaire.  
We are extremely pleased that so many of you are happy with the 
communication systems we have between home and school. Below 
are the results, some quotes and the actions we have taken to 
make our school even better.
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PARENT QUESTIONNAIRE RESULTS AND ACTIONS

From feedback forms completed at the January information 
evening, many parents asked for help with maths learning.  We 
are holding a maths workshop for KS1 parents on Monday 3rd

April and hope to see you there.



We will continue to  produce our fortnightly newsletter and are 
pleased you find it informative.  Our web site also has lots of 
photographs on it and further information about what the 
children are learning.  
We are working on improving the look and navigation of our 
website – if you have any expertise in this area you are willing 
to share we would love to hear from you.
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“The newsletter is glorious!  Oozes character and warmth and gives 
a lovely overview of what has been happening in school.”
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Parent forum will remain at 7pm and all parents and carers are 
always invited to attend.  You do not have to attend every 
meeting, please come along as and when you can. 

At Parent forum we discuss issues which matter to you and 
together find solutions to improve school.  Sometimes we might 
find out what you think about changes or new ideas we want to 
introduce. 

The next meeting is on Monday 27th March at 7pm.
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“A Google calendar on the website would be a great addition. 
Fully support”

We are currently investigating using an app and online calendar 
and hope to have one or both in place by September 2017 at the 
latest.  In the meantime, our newsletter, web site and text 
messages will alert you of forthcoming events.
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You said…... We are doing…....

A Facebook group would be 
useful.

We are investigating the use of an app which can be 
accessed on mobile devices. 
Many classes already have their own private 
Facebook groups which the school does not 
administer.  

Information about after 
school clubs is not clear 
enough.

The office staff are busy compiling a list of all 
clubs and activities after school and their 
associated costs. This will be emailed to parents and 
put on our website in due course.

Online booking for parent 
reviews would be much easier 
than the current paper based  
system.

We will be trialing an online booking system for the 
year 2 leavers performance in the summer term.  If 
the system meets our needs we will roll it out to 
cover all ticketed events and learning reviews from 
September 2017 onwards.


